
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO DEVOTEES 
 
Subject: Notice of Rescheduled Semi-Annual & Special General Body Meeting – 
Sunday, August 3, 2025 
 
Dear Devotees, 
 
In accordance with the Bylaws of the Hindu Society of Central Florida, Inc. (HSCF), please 
be advised that the Semi-Annual General Body Meeting and Special General Body 
Meeting, originally scheduled for Sunday, June 29, 2025, has been rescheduled to 
Sunday, August 3, 2025, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at the Temple Community Hall, due 
to a lack of quorum. 
 
We warmly invite you to attend this important meeting. The Semi-Annual General Body 
Meeting will feature reports from the President and various Committee Chairs.  
 
Concurrently, a Special General Body Meeting will be held to discuss and approve the 
proposed amendments to the HSCF Bylaws. 
 
Agenda 
Semi-Annual General Body Meeting 

• President’s Report 
• Senior Housing Project Update 
• Reports from Committee Chairs 
• Questions and Answers 

Special General Body Meeting 
• Discussion of Proposed Bylaw Amendments are available to download at our 

society website. 
 
https://orlandohindutemple.org/operations/ 

 
Proxy Form Submission 
Proxy form is available to download at our society website. 
 

https://orlandohindutemple.org/operations/


 

 

https://orlandohindutemple.org/operations/ 
 
If you are unable to attend in person, you may assign your proxy to the HSCF Secretary to 
help us meet quorum requirements. Please complete and return the proxy form by 5:00 
PM on Saturday, August 2, 2025, via one of the following methods: 

• In-person at the Temple Office 
• By mail to the Temple Office 
• By email to: secretary@hscforlando.org 

 
For your convenience, an electronic proxy form will also be sent to members via their 
registered email addresses. You may digitally sign and submit the form, which will be 
automatically returned to the Secretary upon completion.  
 
Please note: This proxy is valid only for quorum purposes of the General Body Meeting. 
 
Additional Information 

• Members may submit new business items for the General Body Meeting agenda by 
sending a written request to the Secretary at secretary@hscforlando.org no later 
than 10 days before the meeting. 

• Members of the VGB may submit comments on the proposed Bylaw amendments to 
the Secretary by email or U.S. mail. Comments must be received no later than 15 
days before the Special Meeting. 

 
We look forward to your active participation in the meeting. Should you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me at secretary@hscforlando.org. 
 
Warm regards, 
Manoj Kaippilly 
Secretary, Governing Council 
Hindu Society of Central Florida 
Dated: July 4, 2025 
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